
Mark Twain PTSA presents: 

 

Dr. Chip Kimball 

LWSD Superintendent 

Mark Twain PTSA invites you to attend our next General 

Membership Meeting featuring guest speaker, Dr. Chip 

Kimball.  We will conduct our PTSA business, then Dr. Kimball 

will arrive at 7:00 to talk about the February ballot measures 

and answer questions. 

 

Childcare is available by contacting Karen Brown: 

425-828-2548 / kabrown2001@yahoo.com 

 

We hope you will join us! 

Thursday, Jan 21

st

 

7:00 pm 

Twain Cafeteria 

Questions?  Contact Twain PTSA President Julie Tribolet: 

425-822-2101 / julietrib@clearwire.net 
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